
While there will be no changes within the curriculum of the major, we have found that the name change 
will allow students to better meet industry demands and growing changes within the workforce.  
Healthcare Administration students will still continue have a strong introduction to all facets of the 
healthcare field, such as, Health Law and Regulation, Health Informatics, and Risk Management and 
Quality Assurance. The program will still be available 100% online to allow students to complete the 
program at their own pace. We are confident that maintaining our current curriculum, in addition to the 
name change, will equip our students with the necessary competencies and branding to be strong 
professionals within the growing healthcare field.  
 


